Wednesday, February 23, 2022

Hello Parents/Guardians,

This is just a gentle reminder that Betty Huff Elementary has an early dismissal tomorrow, Thursday, February 24th at 1:35 pm.   If we could ask that you, please collect your child/ren at that time as we do not have after school care.  

Also, a reminder that the school will be closed on Friday, February 25th for our Pro D Day.    We hope you and your family enjoy your extended weekend.

Have fun and stay safe!

Kindest regards,
Betty Huff Elementary
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